Town of Canaan Destination Website and CNA
Meeting May 23, 2017
Members attending were Greg Noyes, Sue Gosselin, Diana Rancourt and Frank Sawicki
Greg opened the meeting at 3:35 pm.

Diana has started to update the website from the postcards that were returned from local
businesses. Everyone seemed very pleased with the updates. Diana has contacted Mike Daley
to send her maps of the trail system. Greg and Frankie will be sending Diana more pictures to post
on the website.

Diana Rancourt had the idea of doing research on past and present businesses and was very
happy that Sue spent time at the library going through the Canaan Yearbooks dated from 1937 — 2016.
These lists will be handed out at the next Heart and Soul meeting.

Diana has updated the Network Analysis Charts, Graduating students, Registered voters,
Resident types, Vermont Unemployment Rate History Data, Number of Students in School,
and Apartment Rental Comparisons and will send to Steve to post on basecamp.

The updated charts will replace the old charts.

Beecher Falls Park upgrades were discussed. It was decided to have a meeting open to the
community for ideas, Diana will ask Steve Young if this meeting can be held at the Beecher Falls
Fire Station, tentative dates maybe June 16" or June 20™. Diana will put together an agenda for this
meeting.

Two park benches that George Masson has refinished are available to place in the Beecher
Falls Park. Greg and Frankie will move these benches.

An ad will be posted in the local paper for the upcoming meeting, when a location and date
has been set.

Motion was made to adjourn meeting by Diana, and seconded by Frankie. Meeting adjourned
at 4:45 pm.



